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Nostalgia On Display at the Maritime Garage Gallery’s
Fall 2017 Exhibit

Norwalk, CT (September 5, 2017) - - Favorite memories, reminders and images of
home will be on display as the City of Norwalk Parking Authority’s Maritime Garage
Gallery presents its new exhibit “Memories of Our Town” this fall. The exhibit will run
from September 26, 2017 — January 5, 2018. An opening reception will take place on

September 26 at 5:00 p.m.

“‘Memories Of Our Town,” features art in a variety of mediums that represents

the unique memories of the place we call home: places, people, sounds, smells, events,
etc. that are personally significant to the artist. Contributing artists include Eric Chiang of
Westport, Cindy Sinor, Wilton, Al Coyote Wiener of Fairfield, Tania Canteli of Beacon,
NY and Mary Mattingly of New York City, among others.

“Each piece in this exhibition is a materialization of memories of the places our
hearts belong,” says curator Nadia Martinez. “We are excited to be showcasing the
work of some of the area’s finest artists and their visions of home.”

The Maritime Garage Gallery is part of the Parking Authority’s “Art in Parking
Places” initiative, an effort to support art in public spaces, making Norwalk a more
vibrant destination. The gallery is located in the Maritime Garage at 10 North Water

Street in Norwalk. The exhibit is free and open to the public from 9:00am -5:00pm,



Monday through Friday. For more information, call 203- 831-9063, or visit

www.norwalkpark.org/public-art
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